
 
Scientific Learning 

 

Our topic this half term will be Habitats. We will learn: 

 About the different habitats of living things 

 About how habitats provide for the basic needs of animals and 

plants 

 To group and classify living things 

 The impact of the changing environment on living things 

 

Music Learning 

We will be continuing with our tenor horn lessons. 

 

Faith and Wonder Learning 

We will be looking 

at Gospel and 

thinking about 

our big question 

‘What kind of 

world did Jesus 

want?’ 

Computing Learning 

We will continue learning about computational thinking and how it can be 

split into four parts (decomposition, pattern recognition, abstraction and 

algorithm design. We will also be focusing on online safety and the 

amount of time spent online.  

 

PE Learning 

We will be practising athletics in preparation of sports 

day and focusing on cricket.   

 

English Learning 

In English, we will continuing our focus on our text ‘The train to 

impossible places’. We will be writing letters and writing instructions for 

a game.  Working on our comprehension skills and re-capping some 

aspects of grammar. 

 

Mathematical Learning 

 

This half term we are looking at: 

 Properties of shape 

 Looking at discrete and continuous data 

 Position and direction 

 Time 

 

PSHE Learning 

 

We will be learning about citizenship, including 

Human Rights and communities. We will also take 

some time to think about our transition into our next 

class and setting goals. 

 

French Learning 

We will listen carefully so as to be able to understand a familiar fairy 

tale recounted in French using picture, word and phrase cards. Pupils 

will be exposed to more language and will be encouraged to use a 

variety of activities to support their learning.  



 

We hope that you all had a lovely half term break and a big welcome 

back to the final half term of Year 4! We have an exciting half term 

to look forward to. Let’s hope the sun shines!! 

One of last half term’s highlights has to include May Day. 

How can you help? 

 

 Encouraging your child to read regularly at home, both 

independently and to an adult. We expect at least 5 reads a 

week to be logged in reading diaries.  

 Keep working on rapid recall of times tables and division 

facts and playing times table rock stars. 

 Support your child when learning their weekly spellings. 

 

Summer Term Create: Street Art 

 

This half term we will be continuing our create topic focusing on 

street art. We will: 

- Look at how shape is used in street art 

- Design and create a final piece of street art (on paper!). 

   

 

 

Events/trips planned for this half term: 

 

 School photos (Friday 23rd June) 

 Year 3 and 4 Sports Morning (Friday 30th June, 9:15-10:30) 

 Transfer morning (Wednesday 5th July) 

 

 
 

 

Please contact your class teacher if you need any further 

information or have a query.  We are available via a message on 

Seesaw or class email. 

The Year 4 team 

 

Mr Hallam      Mrs Parris 

 

fox@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk 

mole@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk 
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